December 1, 2014 Labor-Management Meeting Summary Notes

On Monday, December 1, 2014, Labor and Management met in a small-group meeting consisting of Nancy Kleniewski, College President, and Lisa Wenck, Senior Executive Employee Services Officer, and Bill Simons, UUP President, and Rob Compton, VP for Academics.

We had a candid discussion on the Labor-Management meetings format for the coming semester and agreed to maintain the present format of a small meeting for January and May interspersed with the traditional meetings in February, March, and April.

We discussed the customary summer meeting on the budget.

UUP thanked Administration for working with UUP to maintain a civil environment for discourse, and both sides pledged to maintain collaborative relations.

UUP also discussed the transition for the coming semester necessitated by Bill Simons' sabbatical and Rob Compton becoming Acting President.

UUP indicated continuity in the upcoming semester. UUP and Management also discussed new collaborative avenues and thanked Management, especially the President, for attending Labor-Management meetings on a regular and sustained basis.